
In our classroom…





Reading…This last month has been about building habits and routines. Students have been practicing putting their name on their paper, completing a task independently, transitioning to a new activity, and maintaining a working noise level. The class has been doing great! They are very hard workers and their work shows it with more details, colors, and ideas.





Ms. Angie and I have also been doing a lot of assessment. This baseline data will help me to know how to group the class for leveled reading groups. Leveled reading groups will begin this month. Reading groups will meet with me three times a week for about 15 minutes each.  I have been having informal, non leveled small groups since the second week of school. I did this so the students could learn to move to and from the reading group efficiently.  





By the middle of October we will be done with our alphabet review and move onto reading instruction and leveled reading groups will begin.





Math… We have been working on using math manipulatives, building a math vocabulary, attributes, and counting. Counting and sorting by attributes will be the focus as we move forward.





Writing… We have been working on personal narratives. We will keep with that theme but try to expand a story we already started. We will discuss that a story needs a beginning, a middle and end.


Science…We will continue learning about trees, with a focus on apple trees. 





Social Studies…We will be learning about farmers, how food gets from farm to table, and city and country similarities and differences.





Literature… I always like to include a few titles of books we’ve read in the past month. Many times students would love to check out a story we read in class from the library and share it with their family.





Children Make Terrible Pets


Swim! Swim!


The Recess Queen


LMNOpeas





Special Events… Kindergartners begin book check out when they return library permission slips, field trip to the apple orchard,  Wild Rumpus








“There are many little ways to enlarge your child's world. Love of books is the best of all.” Jacqueline Kennedy Onassis


 








